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There are only 4 more letters to 
introduce to the class!  After that, we will 
continue to review all letters in the 
alphabet for the remainder of the school 
year.  Please continue to work with your 
child at home reviewing letters/sounds, 
numbers and shapes.      
 

As the weather becomes warmer, 

please make certain your child has a 

change of weather/size appropriate 

clothes at school.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

FYI- All TCNSK information including our 

SUMMER Camp Registration form and ALL 

class calendars and monthly newsletters are 

available on our website at tcnsk.com.  

Check it out! 

 Upcoming event on Monday, 

May 6th the school will be having a 
Pop Up shopping event for moms! The 

shop will be open from 11 a.m. to 2 
pm.  More details will be sent out 

soon...save the date!   
 

Summer is only a couple months away so, 

now is the time to sign up for summer camp.  

Trinity’s Discovery Camp Program runs from 

Monday thru Thursday, 8:45am – 12:15 pm.  

You may sign up for one week or all six 

weeks! 

 
Save the Date for Graduation! 

Wednesday, May 15th we will have 
our Graduation program. We’ll be 

singing several short songs and 
receive our diplomas!  

Please plan on attending! 
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